Q“

. 7

‘L‘Q) Mark Speakman
NSW Attorney General

GOVERNMENT

The Hon Adam Searle MLC
Legislative Council
Parliament House
Macquarie Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

adam.searle@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Searle

Inquiry into the coronial jurisdiction in NSW

IM21/31354
EAP21/15020

Thank you for your letter dated 18 October 2021 requesting a copy of a draft 2017 Coroners
Act 2009 Statutory Review report for the Select Committee inquiry into the coronial

jurisdiction in New South Wales.

As the requested document is a Cabinet document and subject to Cabinet confidentiality, it
would not be appropriate to provide the document to the Select Committee in these

circumstances.

| appreciate the work the Select Committee is undertaking in this important area and look

forward to considering the Select Committee’s report in due course.

Yours sincerely

Mark Speakman

17 NOV 2021
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